
November xx, 1995 

 

John A. Hartingh 

Inspector-in-Charge 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20535 

 

RE: ARRB Requests for Evidence 

 

Dear John: 

 

In recent months, the ARRB staff has presented you with a list of documents that we intend to present 

to the Board for review of your postponements.  Included among the documents referred to you on 

July 31, 1995 was one CIA document which contains FBI equities. 

 

Through our continuing review of CIA records, we have identified three other documents which also 

contain FBI redactions.  The ARRB staff feels that a simultaneous review may help facilitate your 

effort to provide evidence for the continued protection of these redactions. 

 

These documents and their record identification forms are enclosed.  However, unlike the first item 

referred to you in July, the ARRB currently has custody of these documents.  The CIA has been 

made aware of this “third agency” issue,  and we have made the proper arrangements with the CIA 

for the transfer of copies to your staff. 

 

An examination of these documents will indicate that two of the documents deal with identical issues 

and are most likely very similar to the one which we submitted to you in July.  In addition, the  

third document covers a slightly different but related issue.  As before, we request that you provide 

us with any evidence or arguments regarding the specific FBI postponements. 

 

As you know, although the enclosed request for evidence forms suggest that you submit such 

evidence or arguments in writing, we will be happy to discuss with you any other means of 

presentation that may be more convenient or practicable (e.g., formal presentations to, or informal 

meetings with ARRB staff members). 

 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

David Marwell 

Executive Director 


